
Schutz School Alumni Membership Meeting 
July 14, 2007, 8:00 pm 
Residence Commons, Carleton University, Ottawa, Canada 
 
Alumni and friends gathered in the Residence Commons at 8:00 PM for the annual business 
meeting of the membership that was held during the Saturday night banquet of the 2007 Grand 
Reunion. 

President Ed Nicholas welcomed everyone to the annual meeting. 

Greetings received from Lou Ann Purvis Dillman were read. 

Ed Nicholas presented the SASAF Board’s nomination of Kenny Cooke to the one open position 
on the SASAF Board of Directors and asked for any nominations from the floor.  No nominations 
were made from the floor.  The membership then voted to elect Kenny Cooke to the Board of 
SASAF.  He will serve a four year term ending with the annual 2011 SASAF board meeting. 

The establishment of the following ad hoc committees was announced and members were invited 
to notify board members of their interest in serving on any one of these committees: 

• Schutz Scholarship Criteria Committee 

• By-laws Review Committee 

• Web Presence Strategy Committee 

• Community Building Strategy Committee 

Alice Meloy and Charlotte Weaver-Gelzer reported on their work on their book about Schutz.   

The business meeting was closed at 8:30 PM 
Jean Stultz, Secretary 

  


